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Shelburne Police Service to launch spring traffic safety blitz this week

	

From April 12 to April 21st, 2019 Shelburne Police service will be paying extra attention to the intersections in the Town of

Shelburne.  With the warmer weather and a long weekend approaching the Shelburne Police service wants to ensure that people pay

attention to the rules of the road, slow down and take their time, especially at intersections.  Officers will be out in full force looking

to speak with anyone who fails to obey traffic lights, stop signs and pedestrian crossovers, as well as, anyone displaying any other

unsafe driving practices.   

The Shelburne Police Service reminds drivers and pedestrians that road safety is everyone's responsibility.  Please pay attention to

the rules of the road so that everyone can have a safe and healthy spring.
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